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12th June 2020 

Dear Parents, and Carers,  

Coronavirus update  

We hope this letter finds you all safe and well.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would love for you to encourage your child/children to share their activities and any learning on Google classroom 

or Twitter we love to see what the children are doing. The staff are responding to the work on Google classroom, but it 

may not always be their class teacher.  

Please look after one another and stay safe, 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Butterworth, Head teacher     

Provision in school 

Thank you to the parents who have applied using the Keyworker form and informed us about their requirements for 

the provision. 

Provision is split into departments - Early Years (Nursery & Reception), Key Stage 1 (Y1&2) and Key Stage 2 (Y3, 4, 5 & 

6). The government guidance is very specific about how many children we are allowed in the space we have available. 

We are now at the position that the provision has very limited availability and some days we are at capacity in some 

departments. 

If places are still required please email the form (from the website) with as much information to 

office@stthomasmorerc.rochdale.sch.uk we will be in touch about any availability. 

End of Year Reports  

We will be sending out End of Year Reports via email at the end of June. 

We have changed them this year due to the current circumstances. 

They will be a narrative from the class teacher about your child on a 

form like the picture on the right hand side. 

The staff are taking great care sharing with you how your child had 

performed up to the closure. 

Current Situation 

As things stand in school we will NOT be opening for any other year groups. We are hoping to get 2 classrooms 

improved from the sewage leak. Once this is completed we hope to arrange for some Y6 to be able to join us, 

however we have no date when we will be able to do this. 
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